
Zoom for Senior College Online Courses 
 
 
• Zoom works with Apple, Android, or Windows.  
• You can use a laptop, tablet, or even a smartphone, although Zoom works best with either 

a laptop or a desktop computer.  
• You will need a microphone in order to be able to talk. Most tablets and laptops have 

built-in microphones. 
• Most tablets and laptops have built-in cameras. You can do without a camera, but it works 

best for a meeting if participants have both a microphone and camera.  
• Download the Zoom app from the following website: https://zoom.us/download. (Note: 

The address is zoom.us not zoom.com.) Click on the orange button that says “Sign up; it’s 
free.” 

• The day before the first class session, you will receive an email with directions on how to 
sign in to your Zoom class. This email will tell you how to register with Zoom. This is a 
separate process from registering for and paying for your Senior College course with the 
Center for Advancement. When registering with Zoom, use the same name and email 
address you used when you registered for the course with Senior College. You do not 
need to sign up for a Zoom account of your own. 

 
 


